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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
September 13, 2023  

 

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

Treasure Report:      We will report monthly to the members in attendance at the meeting near the 

end of the month. 

 

Cookies:                     Thank you to Gord and Doug for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will 

be brought by nobody signed up!  

Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 

       

Guests:                       No new guests this week. 

 

Website:                    Is weekly updated in headings:  Home, Events, Individual’s carvings, Meetings, 

Carving shows, Years in Review. 

Business: Jim brought to our attention The Brigden Fair is October 6, 7, 8 & 9th.  Triple C 

is sponsoring 3 of the classes of entries. 

It was discussed the Brigden Fair has a website and we didn’t know if online 

entry was available. 

I have confirmed that we can enter online and all of the info is on our website 

Events page https://www.tripleccarvers.ca/events.html  . 

Just scroll to the lower portion of the page under Brigden Fair. 

Please be aware a $10 late entry fee applies for entries After Monday, 

September 25th. 

 Tech talk:                  None at this week’s meeting. 

 

  Upcoming Events: 

 September 20th & 27th  Walter will do an Air Brush demonstration and training.   

   Wednesday 20th – Basics on equipment types 

   Wednesday 27th – Demonstration & Training with paint (some hands-on) 

Date TBD                         Murray Lincoln will possibly be coming for the wand class this 

fall, probably in October.  

Harvey will contact Murray to see if a date is available. 

  Date TBD                      Wayne will present a fabricating bird legs and feet 

demonstration and training in November.                

https://www.tripleccarvers.ca/events.html

